
Another Friday and another end to a wonderful half term! I am always in disbelief when we 
get to this point in the year as it only feels like yesterday that it was the start of the new 

academic year. But here we are, SATs completed, the weather getting better and summer event 
organisations fully underway. I love this time of year in school and we are sure that all our pupils 
and families will do too  It’s going to be another busy one to look forward to! Have a lovely half 
term break and we look forward to welcoming pupils back to school on TUESDAY 3rd JUNE.

TT Rockstar badges
The children have been working hard to earn their gold, silver and bronze 
Times Table Rockstar badges and it's been brilliant to see them wearing 
them around the school. Please remember that these badges are for the 
children to earn and, while we value your support, please ensure that you 
allow your child to complete the quizzes independently. Thank you
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Don't our Year 6 look fabulous in their new 
leaver's hoodies? A big thank you to Mrs 

Brownhill for organising.
Year 3
Year 3 presented 
their learning 
assembly to 
their families 
today, and what 
a lot they have 
learnt! They all 
spoke clearly and 
confidently and 
were a credit.

SUMMER FAIR
Thank you for all your kind 
sweetie donations today. Just a 
reminder about the remaining  
non-uniform days...

FRIDAY 6TH JUNE - a donation 
of any item in the colour of your 
child's team (red, yellow, blue or 
green)

FRIDAY 4TH JULY - a donation 
to the 'Bottle Tombola'

Year group photos
Our annual year group 

photos will be being taken 
on the following dates..

KS1 Wednesday 4th June
KS2 Tuesday 10th June

Due to them being taken 
outside, these dates are 
weather dependent, but 

fingers crossed the sun shines!




